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A message fromMr Cheek and Mrs Sykes

As we start the second half of the summer term, I would
like to say a sincere well done and thank you to all our
pupils and families for your support and encouragement.
There is some fantastic learning happening. We have had
some amazing learning experiences for the children such as
the residential and the triathlon. We are looking forward
to more events and trips this half term. We are pleased to
welcome Mrs Danby to our teaching team to be
Kingfisher’s’ teacher until the summer.

Thank you to parents who are ensuring that children
attend school every day. We are delighted that attendance
continues to be excellent thanks to your efforts; this will
have an impact not only on attendance data but also on
your child’s learning. Every school day counts.

Owls had the most wonderful time at
the Brownlee Triathlon last month.

They did not let the rain put them off
and all ran, cycled and swam with

fantastic enthusiasm!

We were very proud of how they
represented Skelton Primary. Well

done, Owls!



Kingfishers had an amazing time at The Bushcraft Company at Castle Howard. The three day residential included
interesting and fun activities such as: fire starting, emergency wild first aid, shelter building and even gutting a salmon
and eating its eyeballs! All the pupils were incredible and threw themselves into every activity, testing their comfort
zones and taking on new challenges. Well done to all pupils. Mr Maskell, Mrs Schippers and Mr Hampson were so

proud of you all!

Early Years have
been celebrating
Pride. We talked
about our own
similarities and
differences and
thought about
acceptance and

belonging. We have
enjoyed making

bunting, pride emojis
and a handprint

rainbow.



Woodpeckers have really enjoyed learning new skills in
PE. They are working really well as a team and learning

how to follow instructions.

Polite Notice

Please could we ask the following:

● If children bring in a snack for playtime, it is a healthy snack. Please do not send
your children to school with chocolate or sweets. We are going to increase our fruit
order so that there is more fruit available.

● Children wear school uniform. You may find this link to the website useful
https://ske.hslt.academy/uniform/

● Please could long hair be tied back where possible

https://ske.hslt.academy/uniform/


Dates for your diary

Date: Event: Class:

Tuesday 18th June 4-4.45pm New Starter Stay and Play (with
parents/carers)

Ducklings and new Reception

Wednesday 26th June 1.45-2.30pm New Starter Stay and Play (with
parents/carers)

Ducklings and new Reception

Wednesday 3rd July Transition morning All classes

Thursday 4th July, 1.30 pm EY/KS1 sports day Ducklings, Robins and Woodpeckers

Friday 5th July Non-Uniform: Donations for the
Summer Fair

All children

Wednesday 10th July Summer Fair All classes

Thursday 11 th July, 1.30pm KS2 sports day KS2

Friday 12th July Leavers assembly Year 6

Monday 22nd July Non uniform day All classes

Summer Term Club Offer

Day and time Age range Club

Monday 3.15-4.15pm KS2 York City Foundation Football

Monday 3.15-4.15pm KS2 Eco Club

Tuesday afternoon KS1 and KS2 Piano and Guitar lessons

Wednesday 3.15-4.15pm KS1 and KS2 Dance Club

Thursday 3.15-4.15pm KS1 Total Sports



Community Events


